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Dear parents/carers,  
 
As part of our Anti-bullying week, the children have been looking at the 
definition of a ‘bully’ and different types of bullying behaviour that 
someone could experience.  They have been very sensible in their 
discussions and have given fantastic responses to different situations we 
have explored in the classroom.  Both classes have also been looking at 
what makes a good friend and ‘good’ friend qualities.  We hope to share our 
displays with you in next week’s newsletter.  Staff have also carried out 
some questionnaires with the children and the results to the children’s 
responses will be shared next week. 
Our School Council members did a great job of starting up the school Tuck 
Shop this week and it was lovely to see the children using practical maths 
to problem solve with money.  The children hope to discuss what they 
would like to spend their profit on with Mrs Johnstone in their next school 
council meeting.  Our tuck shop will continue weekly and the school council 
will have a variety of things to sell ranging from 10p to 50p. 
Unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions we are unable to put on a whole 
school Nativity performance this year which is so disappointing for parents 
as well as the children.  Mrs Lee and I hope to put together some prayers 
and songs for Christmas with our classes.  We would like to record the 
children and share this with parents in our last week of term, more 
information about this to follow soon.  
Just a reminder to check any outstanding dinner money that is owed.  As 
parents order dinners weekly in advance, we ask that you settle your 
dinner bill weekly please.  
 
Many thanks for your continual support,  
Mrs Cook 
 

 

Last week’s 

attendance 

was:  

99% 
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PTFA Christmas Hamper 

This year not only could you have the chance of 

winning our usual Grand Christmas Hamper but 

we’re also selling additional tickets for the chance to 

win a Children’s Christmas Hamper!  

Next week a member of the PTFA will be asking 

parents to kindly donate an item or two from their list 

(please make sure the best before date isn’t before 

25th Dec 2020). This is a big fundraiser for the school, so your generosity 

and support is greatly appreciated. 

Envelopes will be sent home next week containing this year’s tickets. 

Please return all sold & unsold tickets along with any cash to school by 

Tuesday 15th December. The draw will take place during the last week of 

term and we will notify you if you have won. 

If you require additional tickets, please speak to a member of the PTFA or 

pop into the Village Shop. Good luck! 

 

Christmas Card Orders 

Our School Council have met this 

week and have decided that they 

would like to support ‘Crisis at 

Christmas’ again this year. They would like to help 

give some people an opportunity to have a warm 

bed and warm cooked meal at Christmas.  To raise money each child will 

create 2 A6 sized Christmas card designs on our pre bordered cards. These 

will then be copied to make 5 of each. Cards will be made available for 

parents to purchase for £3.00 (pk of 10).  

An order form will be sent home with your child next week. Please note 

these cards will be made to order so if you’re interested in placing an order, 

please return the slip & payment to school by Monday 30th November.  

 

Tuck Shop- Loose change 

Rather than bringing in loose change, please can we ask that children have 

their spending money in a purse or envelope. Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following children for being awarded with 
their BRONZE certificate for achieving 50 gold stars. 

Class 2 
Harry 
Thea 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Ethos-‘Peace’ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 

Ollie has been a calming influence on 

others around him, setting a peaceful 

example to others in a fantastic learning 

environment. Well done Ollie!   

 

Class 1 

Dylan has shown great improvement 

in his phonics learning and also in his 

letter formation. Well done Dylan! 

Class 2 

Casper has been really enjoying his interventions 

and has been participating lots. It is great to see 

him volunteering his ideas in lessons. Well done 

Casper for your brilliant learning. 

Class 2 

Hayden has shown fantastic attitude towards his 

learning and involving others calmly. He has been 

amazing at showing others what they are 

learning when they joined the Fun Fit group, 

taking time to explain & demonstrate. We are 

really proud of your inclusive attitude Hayden. 


